
Service Committee Minutes 
 
Honorable Council 
City of Newark, Ohio 
February 13, 2018 
 
The Service Committee met in Council Chambers on Monday February 12, 2018 following the 
Economic Development Committee with these members in attendance: 
 
Jeff Rath, Chair 
Bill Cost Jr       
Jonathan Lang 

Jeremy Blake 
Ryan Bubb 
           

We wish to report: 
  

1. Resolution No. 18-06 a resolution approving the renewal application for  
placement of farmland in an agricultural district and declaring an emergency was 
considered. 

 

Mr. Rath- if you will recall we spoke on this recently without having legislation coming 
through. This is a formality that we go through on an annual basis. 
Motion by Mr. Bubb to send to full Council, second by Mr. Lang 
Motion passed 5-0.    

 

2. Resolution No. 18-10 a resolution approving the renewal application for  
placement of farmland in an agricultural district and declaring an emergency was 
considered. 

  

Mr. Rath- if you will recall we spoke on this recently without having legislation coming 
through. This is a formality that we go through on an annual basis. 
Motion by Mr. Bubb to send to full Council, second by Mr. Lang 
Motion passed 5-0.    
 

3. Resolution No. 18-15 cooperating with ODOT with the project that consists of 

replacement and related work on Ohio Street Bridge and Manning Street Bridge over 

the North Fork of the Licking River, lying in the City of Newark and declaring an 

emergency was considered.  

Brian Morehead- this is our standard final legislation that comes from ODOT. It is to 
move the project forward and be able to award the bid when the bids are opened on 
March 22, 2018. This is for the Ohio Street and Manning Street Bridge project in 



additional there is a bike path that will be built along the south side of Ohio Street from 
the bridge back to 2nd Street.    
Mr. Rath- we are declaring an emergency to meet ODOT deadlines? 
Brian Morehead- correct 
Motion by Mr. Bubb to send to full Council, second by Mr. Cost 
Motion passed by a vote of 5-0. 
 
 

 

Jeff Rath, Chair 


